
PENTECOST SUNDAY | JUNE 8, 2025 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Tuesday, June 10th   
 + Georgina Revells 

Requested by Ann-Louis Revells 
 

Wednesday, June 11th   
+ Georgina Revells 

Requested by Norman & Cecilia Smith 
 

Thursday, June 12th  
+ Erminia & Michael Ercolino 
Requested by Anna Ercolino 

 
Friday, June 13th  

+ Georgina Revells 
Requested by Ann-Louis Revells 

 
Saturday, June 14th   
+ Georgina Revells 
Requested by K.B.  

SANCTUARY LIGHT  
The Sanctuary Light burns this week for the repose of 

the souls of Erminia and Michael Ercolino 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Jacob McLean, Elaine Attwood, Dawn Ruthven, Raphael 

Ng, Margaret (Peggy) McCarthy, Lynn Sparkes, Edna 
Higgins, Agnes Von Mehren, Ella Careira, Patricia 

Doiron 

WEEKLY REFLECTION 
 The Lord Jesus offers each one of us the gift and power 
of his Holy Spirit. He wants to make our faith strong, give 
us hope that endures, and a love that never grows cold. 
He never refuses to give his Spirit to those who ask with 

expectant faith. Jesus instructed his disciples to ask 
confidently for the gift of the Spirit: "If you then, who are 
evil, know how to give good gifts to your children, how 
much more will the heavenly Father give the Holy Spirit 
to those who ask him!" (Luke 11:13). Do you thirst for 

God and for the abundant life he offers through the gift of 
his Spirit? 

 
Lord Jesus, I thank you for the gift of Pentecost and for 
the new life you offer in the Holy Spirit. Fill me with your 
Holy Spirit and set my heart ablaze with the fire of your 

love that I may serve you in joy and freedom. 
 
 
 
 

 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 
 
SPECIAL COLLECTION: MARYGROVE CAMP – JUNE 

14-15, 2025  
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Toronto Central 
Council, helps over 1,000 girls each summer, registering 
eligible campers through home visits. Marygrove Camp 
is a residential camp situated on Georgian Bay in 
Ontario, open to eligible girls ages 5-13. Marygrove 
provides a camping experience for children who may not 
otherwise have the opportunity to enjoy a camping 
adventure. Families who are experiencing financial or 
domestic hardship may contact the Society directly to 
determine their eligibility.  
 
Next week, there will be a second collection for 
Marygrove Girls Camp run by the Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul. Each year, over 1,000 young girls with financial 
or domestic hardship enjoy a subsidized joyful camping 
experience. Thank you for your generosity! 
_____________________________________________ 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI MASS & PROCESSION – SAINT 
MICHAEL’S CATHEDRAL BASILICA SUNDAY, JUNE 
22, 2025 (FOLLOWING NOON MASS) – ALL ARE 
WELCOME!  
All are welcome to join Frank Cardinal Leo, Metropolitan 
Archbishop of Toronto, for a Corpus Christi Mass & 
Procession at Saint Michael’s Cathedral Basilica (65 
Bond St.) on Sunday, June 22, 2025, following the 
Noon Mass. A procession (45 minutes) will take place in 
the vicinity surrounding the cathedral followed by 
Solemn Benediction and some time for fellowship. Join 
us as “Pilgrims of Hope” during this special Year of 
Jubilee. 
__________________________________________ 
 
ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO HOLY YEAR OF 
JUBILEE PILGRIMAGE – NOVEMBER 10 – 17, 2025 
As part of our Jubilee celebrations, the archdiocese is 
organizing a pilgrimage to Rome with Cardinal Leo, 
taking place on November 10-17, 2025. The delegation 
is limited to 100 pilgrims. 
Contact events@archtoronto.org for questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://events@archtoronto.org/
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FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM!   
@StJohnsParishTo 

PARISH NEWS / EVENTS 
SHARELIFE SUNDAY 
You are the light of hope this ShareLife Sunday 
 
On the third ShareLife Sunday of the year, you can extend God's compassion and solidarity to our brothers and 
sisters. Together with your support, let us illuminate His light in the darkest of places, providing strength to those enduring 
unimaginable hardships. Because of you, people who feel the weight of the world on their shoulders can experience some 
relief.  
 
Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope, online through our parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
SPIRITUAL BOUQUET FOR FATHER’S DAY: 
Throughout the month of June, we invite parishioners to honor their fathers, grandfathers, godfathers, and all father 
figures by filling out a prayer intention card. Cards are available at the entrance of the church and can be placed near the 
statue of Sacred Heart of Jesus in the nearby basket.  
 
All names and intentions will be prayerfully offered together Saturday, June 28th at 4:30pm.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
SUMMER SEND-OFF BBQ – JUNE 21ST & 22ND  
Join us for a Summer Send-Off BBQ – a great way to connect with fellow parishioners before the busyness of the summer 
begins!  

Dates & Times: 
Saturday, June 21st – 5:30PM to 6:30PM 
Sunday, June 22nd – 10AM to 12:30PM 

 
 
Tickets are just $2 and include your meal and refreshments. Tickets are available for purchase after each mass at the 
entrance of the church, and at the parish office (Monday to Friday during office hours). Tickets will also be available at the 
event, but we encourage you to buy in advance to help us plan accordingly. Come celebrate the start of summer with 
good food and even better company!  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL “BUNDLE UP” COLLECTION WEEKEND – JUNE 21ST & JUNE 22ND  
Please let those gently used items you can do without benefit our neighbors in need.  
The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul is a non-profit charity whose volunteer members collect clothing, shoes, linens, and 
household goods to donate, exchange for vouchers or sell in order to support the works of the charity.  
Please tie your donation bags or close your boxes to prevent any lost or missing articles.  
There will be a truck parked in the laneway between the church and the rectory all weekend, open Saturday, June 21st 
from 4pm-6pm, and Sunday, June 22nd from 8:30am-12:30pm. Thank you for your generosity and kindness.  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
THE MONTH OF THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS, A MESSAGE FROM HIS EMINENCE FRANK CARDINAL LEO 
The Sacred Heart is one of the most profound and enduring symbols in Catholic devotional life as it encapsulates the depth 
of Christ’s love for humanity, his freely chosen passion, and his ongoing intercession for the world as our Mediator and 
Eternal High Priest. When viewed through the lens of hope, this timeless devotion takes on a new depth of transformative 
power. It is important for us to remember that the Sacred Heart does not merely refer to Jesus’ physical heart, but to his 
entire interior life—his will, emotions, thoughts, desires, and love. It signifies the love that motivated the Incarnation, Our 
Lord’s earthly ministry, his Passion, and ultimately the offering of himself on the Cross for the redemption of the world (cf. 
Dilexit Nos, 3-8). In this way the Sacred Heart becomes not just a symbol of the greatest love that ever existed, but also a 
wellspring of hope and endurance in the face of suffering, sin, and uncertainty for all those who approach the Sacred Heart 
with faith, humility and trust. 
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